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From: Kashif Rana <krana@aitg.biz>

Sent: Wednesday, January 20, 2010 10:40 PM
To: secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
Subject: Regulation of Retail Forex

Identification number: RIN 3038-AC61

Dear Sir/Madam,

Regarding new regulation for the leverage is making life difficult for the small trades like ours. I would
request you to relax this regulation so that small investors/traders can keep getting benefit from the retail
forex. I appreciate your consideration.

Thanks,

Kashif Rana
President / CEO

AITG

krana(@aitg.biz

12510 Eagle View Way
Germantown, MD 20876
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